Sent: 20 July 2021 18:11
To: John
Subject: FW: Price Increase.

Good afternoon John,

Confirming your mobile conversation with Steve.

You will be aware that global demand for corrugated materials has been at unprecedented levels for
some months now. On the back of continued strong demand we have been notified of further
significant price increases being applied to both virgin kraft and recycled liners.

In addition to these paper increases the cost of pallets, starch and logistics are all rising significantly
therefore we have no alternative but to increase our corrugated sheet board prices by +8% for all
deliveries on or after Monday 23rd August 2021.

Thank for your continued support and much valued business.

Best regards,

s

Smith
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